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Editorial Farewell

Dear all members and readers,

It has been my 4 consecutive years on duty as an editor for the Thai Journal of Gastroenterology. We have pub-

lished 10 issues covering main original articles, case reports, topic reviews, radiology corner, endoscopic corner,

etc.

This is my last issue before I hand over this duty to Dr Duangporn Thong-Ngam and the new editorial board

members.

I would like to express my appreciation to all the editorial board members especially Dr. Sombat Treeprasertsuk

who has given us a big help all along. I also would like to thank GAT for giving me an opportunity to be a part of

this prestigious society and play this important role.

I hope and wish all the new editorial team under Dr Duangporn Thong-Ngam will make the Thai Journal of

Gastroenterology to be more precious and hopefully one day it will be listed in the Pubmed.

Thank you and so long

Rungsun  Rerknimitr, M.D.

Division of Gastroenterology, Department of Internal Medicine, Faculty of Medicine, Chulalongkorn University,

Bangkok 10330, Thailand.


